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Publisher’s announcement

Professor N. K. Kochetkov of the N. D. Zelinsky Institute of Organic Chemistry, Academy of Sciences, in Moscow
has now stepped down as Editor of Tetrahedron and Tetrahedron Letters, and from the Executive Board of
Tetrahedron Publications. On behalf of the Publisher and the Executive Board we would like to thank him for his
considerable dedication in managing the editorial office for papers submitted to these journals by Russian-speaking
authors.
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